% Sure

Telegrams : Register, Glasgow

L1 OYD'S REGIETER OF SEITEING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

95, Bothwell Street, Glasgow, C.2

Telephone: Central 6491 (4 Lines)

31st January, 1957.

Copy ltr. enclosed.

Dear Sir,

I have to enclose a copy of a
letter, dated the 25th instant, which has been
received from Messrs. Wm, Sloan & Co., Ltd., the
Owners of the Steamship "BRORA", in which they
ask whether it will be necessary to open up the
0il fuel bunkers for examination on the occasion
of the Special Survey, which they intend to hold

about the middle of next month.

We have been in communication with
the Greenock Surveyors in the matter, who state that
in view of the condition of the bunkers when examined
by them in May, 1956, it will not be necessary for
the Owners to open up and clean them out for survey.

1 shall be glad, however, to
receive confirmation of this by return, if possible,
as the Owners are pressing for a reply.

Yours faithf%, ,

Secretary to the
Scottish Committee.

The Secretary,
LONDON,
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